March 25, 2015

A Personal Message from the Premier

On behalf of the Government of Ontario, I am delighted to extend warm greetings to everyone taking part in the Walk of Inclusion, hosted by Ideal Way.

This walk is a true celebration of the ideals of inclusion and an unyielding declaration against all types of discrimination, bullying and violence.

As Premier, I firmly believe in a fair society — one that cherishes the contributions of every citizen and does not leave anyone behind. I also recognize the values that give this event its name: IDEAL — Included, Deserving, Equal, Appreciated, Love.

I commend Ideal Way for hosting this annual event and for fostering diversity and promoting equality in London. Events like this set the stage for an even stronger and more inclusive Ontario for the future.

Please accept my best wishes for an inspiring and meaningful event — and much future success.

Kathleen Wynne

Kathlen lugne

Premier